David & Anita Fenley
West Indies Field Director
706-654-2818 Office
770-713-4135 Cell
davidfenley@mwbm.org
anitafenley@mwbm.org
www.mwbm.org
www.davidfenley.org

Home Church Pastor: Tom Foskey Corinth Baptist Church 3156 Langley Road Loganville, GA 30052 770-554-3482 www.corinthonline.org

Goals

- Promoting Missions -Preaching Revivals & Missions Conferences.
- Endeavoring to encourage and strengthen the missionary both on deputation and on the field.
- Presenting the missionary on the field in the local church.

Birthdays David 5/14 Anita 11/16

Anniversary 08/16/1980



P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 706-654-2818 www.mwbm.org Dear Faithful Ministry Partners,

Greetings in the wonderful name of our precious Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ. Anita and I praise the Lord for every church and individual who has stood with us through thirty-five plus years of ministry. Over the years, God has used your prayers and financial support to see many souls saved and a church planted in Jamaica that continues to operate as an indigenous independent Baptist church. Over the years, God allowed us to minister to an untold number of people across America, Canada, and throughout the islands. We can say without hesitation that each of you have been greatly used of God to encourage our family over the years to keep serving God!

Seasons of life that bring about change are more evident the older we become. In 2017, when Anita's mom passed away, we knew it was only a matter of time until we would need to care for her aging father and special needs sister. Over the last two years, we became aware the time was approaching sooner rather than later. In 2022, we sold our house and moved into her dad's house so Anita could care for her dad and sister. Over the last year, it has become evident that caring for Anita's dad and sister requires more than Anita can physically accomplish by herself. Without hesitation and with the full assurance of God in our heart, we know the time has come to retire from Macedonia World Baptist Missions so we can take care of Anita's dad and sister. This decision has not been made lightly; it has been made with clear direction from God. One of our greatest concerns with retiring is the care of the missionaries in the West Indies. God in his perfect timing has provided a new West Indies Field Director for Macedonia. Dr. and Mrs. Leland Johnson are not novices when it comes to mission's ministry or pastoral ministry as the Johnsons have served in both roles over the years. I am so thankful that God, in His perfect timing, has provided this family. Pastors, I can recommend the Johnson family without any hesitation. They are sent out of Crossroads Baptist Church under the leadership of their pastor, Dr. Kenny Baldwin. Pastors, as you cease our support, please use those funds to support the Johnson family so they can be fully supported for the work God has for them to do!

Again, thank you for the many, many years that you have financially and prayerfully supported our family in the work God gave us. Macedonia World Baptist Missions will continue to receive support for our family through March of 2024 for anyone who would like to send a final love offering as we enter this new season of life. While I am retiring from Macedonia, I am not retiring from preaching and will continue to preach as God gives opportunity.

In His Service,

David & Anita Fenley

Galatians 2:20

I must work the works of him that sent me, while it is day: the night cometh, when no man can work.

John 9:4



Assisting the local church and the missionary in reaching the world with the Gospel

December 27, 2023

Dear Pastor and Faithful Supporters:

I am writing to share with you concerning the retirement of David and Anita Fenley. The Fenleys have faithfully served with Macedonia since 1988. Brother David, Mrs. Anita, along with their two children, John David and Melissa, served first as church planters in Jamaica, West Indies through 2004. Since 2004, Brother Fenley has served as Special Projects Director and West Indies Field Director.

Words cannot express our appreciation for this wonderful family. They have served with dedication and integrity. Macedonia has been honored to have had them as part of our missionary family for these 35 years! All of us here love them and consider them dear friends!

If any of you would wish to send them support or a gift, we will continue receiving funds for them until the end of March 2024.

We would like to thank each of you for you faithful support of the Fenleys these past 35 years. May the Lord richly bless you for your love and care!

Would you join us in praying for Brother David and Mrs. Anita as they continue serving the Lord and as Brother Fenley continues preaching God's Word.

Yours for Souls,

m. Dean Hamly

M. Dean Hamby Assistant Director

MDH/kh